
NOTICE TO PHYSICIANS AND PROVIDERS 
NOTICE TO PHYSICIANS AND PROVIDERS SENDERO HEALTH PLANS INC., A TEXAS HEALTH MAINTENANCE 
ORGANIZATION, will accept applications for network participation beginning 1/8/2024 THROUGH 1/28/2024, for 
participation in our provider network in the Travis service area.  Sendero provides HMO services to Marketplace 
(ACA) enrollees. Applicants must meet Sendero’s credentialing and network adequacy standards.  Interested 
applicants may visit www.senderohealth.com and complete a LOI for submission to Sendero’s Network Operations 
Dept. at 2028 E. Ben White, Ste. 400 Austin, Texas 78741, or call (512) 978-8161 for assistance, or email to: 
providers@senderohealth.com.   Practitioners are notified in writing of acceptance or non-acceptance no
later than 90 days from receipt of an application for participation.
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